
    

31st Street Bridge Replacement Over the C&O Canal 

Notice of Temporary Daytime Single Lane Closure 

Project Information 
The 31st Street Bridge is located in Georgetown and spans the C&O Canal.  The bridge is 
supported on stone masonry abutment walls and an 1867 cast iron multi-column pier.  
DDOT is replacing the structurally deficient, weight-limited bridge. In the process, the 
existing historic pier will be removed, restored, and reset. 

Temporary Single Lane Closure on the Bridge Starting May 13, 2019 
In order to perform preliminary work in the Canal, there will be a temporary single lane 
closure on the 31st Street Bridge during the Contractor’s approved normal working hours: 
Monday-Friday 7:00AM – 5:00PM, and Saturday 9:00AM – 5:00PM.   

There will be flaggers onsite to facilitate traffic movement, and pedestrian and bike 
traffic will be maintained at all times.  

The single  lane closure operation is expected to last approximately six weeks.   
 

Project Contacts www.31stStreetBridge.com 
Dawn Dekker 

Public Engagement Manager 
703-307-4646  

dawn.dekker@volkert.com 

Matthew Weaver, PE, CCM  
Construction Manager 

703-901-9820  
matthew.weaver@volkert.com 

Denis D’Arbela 
DDOT Contract Administrator 

202-359-5925 
denis.darbela@dc.gov  
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